
 

Memo. No.: ………………………………………                               Date: 09/01/2021. 
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified that those who have not yet submitted applications 

for Kanyashree, Minority Scholarships, etc. are instructed to submit 

their applications in office of the college immediately and send copies 

of such to the Whatsapp of Prof. Asin Md Ansari (8900544739). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(Asin Md Ansari) 

                                

Nodal Officer, Scholarships, 

Gorubathan Government College. 
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